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NOTICE 152 OF 2008 

INTERNATIONAL TRADE ADMINISTRATION COMMISSION 

POSSIBLE TERMINATION OF ANTI-DUMPING DUTIES 

Notice No. 1773 of Government Gazette No. 30602 published on 19 December 2007 

regarding the possible termination of anti-dumping duties on various products has 

reference. 

The International Trade Administration Commission of South Africa has decided to 

extend the deadline for comments until 15:OO on 14 February 2008. Please note that no 

further extension will be granted. 

The Commission will consider the information submitted before making a final 

determination. 

ADDRESS 

Any comments on the termination of the anti-dumping duties must be submitted in 

writing to the following address: 

Physical address Postal address 

The Senior Manager: Trade Remedies 1 The Senior Manager: Trade Remedies1 

International Trade Administration PO Box X753 

Commission Pretoria 

Block E - Uuzaji Building 0001 

The DTI Campus SOUTH AFRICA 

77 Meintjies Street 

SUNNYSIDE 

PRETORIA 

SOUTH AFRICA 
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Enquiries may be directed to the Senior Manager: Trade Remedies I, Ms Carina Janse 

van Vuuren, at telephone +27 12 394 3594 or at fax +27 12 394 051 8 or to the Senior 

Manager: Trade Remedies II, Ms Zoleka Xabendlini, at telephone +27 12 394 3641 or 

at fax +27 12 394 0518 or to the Senior Manager: Legal Services, Ms Niki Kruger, at 

telephone +27 12 394 3707 or at fax +27 12 394 0520. 


